
The Secretary-Gene'ral of the United Nations to the Permanent
Representative of Canada

14 December 1971

SIR,

I have the honour to refer to my letter of 29 July 1970 addressed to th,
Acting Permanent Representative of the Permanent Mission of Canada to th,
United Nations, and to inform you that at its 1926th Plenary Meeting held 01
il December 1970, the General Assembly of the United Nations gave it
concurrence to the agreement concluded between the United Nations Joi
Staff Pension Board and the Government of Canada under article 13 of th,
Regulations of the United Nations Joint Staff Pension Fund as contained il
document AI8009IAdd.1.

The agreement has therefore become effective on il December 1970.I
will remain in force until terminated by either party on six months' notice t
the other.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

U. THANI
Secretary-Gene'ra

Ris Excellency Mr. Yvon Beaulne,
Amnbassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary,
Permanent Representative to the United Nations,
New York, N.Y.


